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Nov. 26, 2021
Dear Sir / Madam,

Nishishiba Electric Co., Ltd.
Notification of new location for Tokyo Branch

Thank you so much for your kind cooperation so far.
We are pleased to inform you that our Tokyo branch will relocate the office to the below address from
Dec. 6, 2021 in order to strengthen the relationship with Toshiba Group.
Take advantage of this opportunity, we would like to make further efforts in providing our best service.
We thank you in advance for your continued patronage, and hereby solicit your valuable support toward
Nishishiba Electric Co., Ltd.

<New Address>
LAZONA Kawasaki TOSHIBA building
72-34, Horikawa-cho, Saiwai-ku Kawasaki-shi, Kanagawa 212-8585, Japan

<Day of service opening>
Dec. 6!, 2021

We would appreciate it if you could update the address or phone number on your documents for
this relocation.

Best regards,



